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Memorandum 

 
 
DATE: January 23, 2025 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Paul Antolin, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Dissolution of the Mayor’s Mack Avenue Business Study Committee  
 
The Mayor’s Mack Avenue Business Study Committee was established in 1990 and the 
committee has not met since 2016.  It has been determined that the committee is no 
longer necessary. 
 
 At the request of Mayor Bryant, he is recommending that City Council approve the 
dissolution of the Mayor’s Mack Avenue Business Study Committee, effective 
immediately. 
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